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SPORT 

Congratulations to our Head Boy Patrick Nugent who competed in 

the All-Ireland Cross Country Championships last Sunday in 

Kilkenny. 

 

Well done to Year 8 pupil Caolan Carr who won the Under 12 Road 

Bowls Ulster Championship. 

 

On Monday the Senior Camogie Team play St Catherine’s Armagh. 

We wish them the best of luck. 

 

 

DEMENTIA FRIENDLY COMMUNITIES WORKSHOP 

Our Year 12 Health and Social Care pupils participated in a 

Dementia Friendly Communities Workshop. The workshop was 

informative and engaging. Our pupils are now trained as a 

Dementia friend so they can help their community. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER APPEAL 

We are delighted to be preparing Christmas Hampers which will then 

be distributed to local people via the Parish office. We feel that this is a 

wonderful example of the youth in our parish reaching out to everyone 

within our community. Year 13 CoPE students are doing tremendous 

work facilitating the smooth organisation of this activity. Please 

continue to support this very worthy cause. 

 

MENTAL HEALTH AMBASSADORS  

Well done to all our pupils who applied and were successful in 

becoming a Mental Health Ambassador. One pupil from every form 

class was successful in their application. These pupils will be trained 

up by Action Mental Health to identify signs and symptoms of 

Mental Ill Health, raise awareness in their form classes and signpost 

support where necessary. 

 

 END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Dinner, Christmas Jumper/Accessory Day, Carol Service 

and Key Stage 3 Reward Day. 

 

Thursday 16th December 

Remote Learning Day for Key Stage 3 pupils only. 

 

Thursday 16th – Tuesday 21st December  

Revision and support sessions for Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5 

pupils (Pupils will be provided with details). 

 

Friday 17th December  

GCSE Prize Giving and Refreshments 9.00am – 11.00am  

(Only pupils attend). 

 

Wednesday 22nd December  

Parent Teacher Meeting for Year 13 & 14 pupils. 

(See school app for more information).  

 

  

CONTACT DETAILS 

Telephone Number: 028 37 531393 

Email: info@stpatricks.keady.ni.sch.uk 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

We would like to wish all our pupils, parents and staff a very 

Merry Christmas and best wishes for 2022. 
 

 

Year 12 Mental Health Ambassadors 


